
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of July 10, 2017

If you are tired from carrying heavy burdens, come to me 
and I will give you rest. MATTHEW 11:28 

Lord Jesus, we bring our burdens to you. Please give us rest and teach us 
your ways. Amen

Weekly Calendar 
All Week   Pastor Doug Out Of Office

MONDAY (7/10)  
	 9:00am	 Vacation Bible School  
  7:00pm     Church Softball 

TUESDAY (7/11) 
	 9:00am	 Parish Nurse 
  9:00am    Vacation Bible School 

WEDNESDAY (7/12) 
	9:00am     Vacation Bible School

THURSDAY (7/13)  
	9:00am    Vacation Bible School

FRIDAY (7/14) 
9:00am    Vacation Bible School

SATURDAY (7/15) 
Newsletter Deadline

SUNDAY (7/16) 
	10:00am	 Worship 
	11:00am	 Coffee Hour

Last week — In review
Welcome Ada Erlandson and Sadie Carter: Ada joined the office staff as the Adminstrative 
Assistant and Sadie joined as the Church Activites Coordinator. We are excited to have them serve 
on staff!

Federated Church Canoe Trip: A group of five adventurers led by Paul Shol enjoyed a weekend 
canoing and camping near the Crow Wing river. We look forward to seeing more pictures from 
their trip and hearing their stories.

July 9, 2017: We gathered for worship at 10:00am followed by coffee hour at 11:00am.  Pastor 
Doug continued with the Jonah series preaching on Jonah 2: Ask for God’s Help. To read a copy 
of the sermon, vist www.federatedff.org. We wished Elizabeth well as this is her final week in the 
office.

This week — Looking ahead
July 16, 2017: We will gather for worship at 10:00am with coffee hour at 11:00am. Pastor Doug 
will continue preaching through Jonah 2.

Vacation Bible School: For the entire week, VBS will be held from 9:00am- 3:00pm. The theme is 
Branching Out: Connecting Through Christ.

Out of Office: Pastor Doug will be at Luther Seminary all week attending class. Prayers for safe 
travels and clear thinking are appreciated. 

Softball: Federated Church will be playing on field #5 at 7:00pm and 8:00pm.

CPR Certififed: We are looking for people who are CPR certified. If you have this certification 
please contact the church office.

MS Tram 2017: Volunteers are needed for this event on July 21-23. If you are interested in helping 
out contact volunteer coordinator Megan Shubitz at 218-739-3221.

Prayer requests
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
Lucille Sheldon and family on the passing of Perrie.

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.

Congratulations to Pasquale and Kristen Zappa on the birth of their son Theodore Jon Martin 
Zappa (Theo) and great-grandparents Dennis and Bonnie Bergerud and grandparents Phil and 
Lori Kugler.
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